
 
 

Want to know how to help your child in school?  

Want to involve others to help improve all student’s success? 

 

What is it?  The Governor's Commonwealth Institute for Parent Leadership, also 
known as GCIPL, is a program of the Prichard Committee for Academic Excellence 
that helps parents and other caring adults learn more about how to support their 
children in school and engage others to improve the academic outcomes of all 
students in their school.  
 
Who can attend? This leadership program is available to parents, caregivers, and 
mentors of public school students in the following counties: Boone, Bracken, 
Campbell, Gallatin, Grant, Kenton and Pendleton County. 
 
What will I learn? Participants receive information about Kentucky’s public 
education and accountability system, how to analyze student and school 
achievement data, regional resources and supports, and communication and 
leadership skills needed to engage others in school improvement projects.   
 
Costs and dates? Participants receive five days of training, which includes meals 
and materials, at NO COST to them. Participants must commit to attend all 5 days 
of training that will be held on August 26-27, September 30 - October 1, and 
October 29, 2016.   
 

Contact for more info:  Helen Carroll at carroll.proplan@outlook.com or 859-982-
4943. 

Application and reference forms available online at www.gcipl.org . 

Look for “GCIPL Applications” on the left of the page. 

Deadline for application and reference forms is May 20, 2016. 
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